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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 10th April 2006
Question No. 6
Question:
Cllr C King
“To ask the Manager, what efforts are being made to reimburse pensioners within the County who are entitled to a bin charge waiver and who have had to pay for bin tags themselves from January to March as a result of forms being either not filled in or being filled in incorrectly, taking into consideration the question whether these forms were necessary at all considering the extremely low chance of a pensioners financial circumstances changing from one year to another and can she make a statement on the matter?”
Reply:
Most of the householders whose waivers were re-approved for 2006 were issued four tags on approval of their application. This enabled them to present their bins every week in March and thereby dispose of any backlog of waste which arose while their application was being processed.

If any householder who was entitled to a waiver is still in difficulty in this regard they should contact the Environmental Services Department for assistance.
